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JenkinsA10@Michigan.gov

MDOT public open house Oct. 21 
for US-23 study in Washtenaw County  

ANN ARBOR, Mich. - The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) invites the public to attend an open house to learn about updates on the US-23 improvement study in Washtenaw County, including information about the new alternative called Safely Connecting Communities. 

Who: 
Interested residents
Commuters
Community stakeholders
Local businesses     
    
When: 
Monday, Oct. 21, 2024 
Noon - 2 p.m. 
4 - 7 p.m. 
Short presentations given at 12:30, 1:30, 4:30, 5:30 and 6:30 p.m.

Where: 
Washtenaw Community College 
Rooms 101 and 130, Morris Lawrence Building
4800 E. Huron River Drive
Ann Arbor, MI 48105

[bookmark: _Hlk139525842]Accessibility:
Attendees who require mobility, visual, hearing, written, or other assistance for effective participation should contact Orlando Curry at 517-241-7462 or CurryO@Michigan.gov, preferably at least five business days prior to the scheduled meeting. Forms are located on the Title VI webpage. Requests made after this timeframe will be evaluated and honored to the extent possible.

US-23 project information: 
MDOT evaluated environmental, traffic and community impacts while working closely with the City of Ann Arbor, The Ride, community stakeholders and the public. After extensive engagement activities, MDOT is proceeding forward with a new alternative titled Safely Connecting Communities. This new alternative is intended to enhance the overall transportation experience for the Washtenaw County community. The study limits encompass US-23 from south of US-23 and I-94 to just north of Earhart Road. A federally required environmental assessment (EA) is underway. 

Public Comment: 
The public is encouraged to provide comments on the proposed project and the Safely Connecting Communities alternative by Nov. 5, 2024. Comments can be submitted by using the  online comment form, at the open house or by using the contact information below. 

MDOT is also seeking public input on anticipated impacts on pedestrian and waterway traffic under the US-23 bridges at the Huron River and Gallup Park Pathway during active construction. Provide input regarding recreational impacts either in person or via email, U.S. mail or through the online comment form by Nov. 5, 2024. 

Monica Monsma 
MDOT Environmental Services Section

425 West Ottawa St. 
P.O. Box 30050 
Lansing, MI 48909 

Sign up to receive project updates on the US-23 improvement project.


###

Crash Not Accident
Note to reporters: Crashes are no accident, they are preventable. Please use "crash" instead of "accident" when reporting. Learn more at www.Michigan.gov/CrashNotAccident. 
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